
[Your Name]  

[Your Title/Position]  

[Your Organization]  

[Your Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Phone Number]  

[Date]  

[Recipient's Name]  

[Recipient's Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

Dear [Recipient's Name],  

We hope this letter finds you and your family well. As part of our 

commitment to your health and well-being, we would like to remind you of 

the importance of the MMR (measles, mumps, rubella) vaccine.  

It is essential for children and adults alike to ensure they are up-to-

date with their vaccinations to protect against these preventable 

diseases. If your child has not received their MMR vaccine or is due for 

a booster, we encourage you to schedule an appointment with your 

healthcare provider.  

Please feel free to reach out to us if you have any questions or need 

assistance in setting up an appointment.  

Thank you for prioritizing the health of your family and our community.  

Sincerely,  

[Your Name]  

[Your Title/Position]  

[Your Organization] 


